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GENERAL NOTICE 23-07 

 
To:  Chief Law Enforcement Officers 
  Training Officers 
  Protective Services 
  Resident Troopers 
 
From:  Karen Boisvert [Digital Signature] 

  Academy Administrator 
 
Date:  December 4, 2023  
 
Subject:  Student Loan Forgiveness Program 
                           Connecticut Law Enforcement Officers                                                                         
 
The Police Officer Standards and Training Council has created a student Loan forgiveness program for any 
Connecticut POSTC Certified Law Enforcement Officers currently employed who meets the eligibility 
requirements.  (See attached application for eligibility requirements).  Application 
 
Any POSTC Certified Law Enforcement Officer interested in the program must complete and submit the 
application by close of business, January 31, 2024. 
 
Funds are limited and will be distributed on a first come first served basis.  A one-time flat fee of $2,500 will be 
paid to the first 400 officers.   Applicants granted an award will be required to show proof of entire payment 
towards the loan.   
 
Questions or comments may be directed to David Silverio, Field Services Division, david.silverio@ct.gov  
(203) 427-2604. 
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https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/POST/GENERAL_NOTICES/2023/GN-23-07/1_Police-Loan-Forgiveness-Application_fillable-FINAL.pdf
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